
This is an outrageous act to violate the rights of the people. These are our God given rights and our 
constitutional rights. If someone don't like guns that's their choice but it's not for them to tell someone 
else that's a responsible American citizen, that they can not own and possess firearms. Shame on Kate 
Brown and any others that are trying to push this into law and violate our rights. If they can't support 
our rights they need to step down from office immediately. This bill needs to be thrown out and them 
too. 
 


